
Letter of the editor in-Chief of MJPAA 

 

Dear Professor Mohamed Addam 

I am pleased to inform you of the agreement of the ‘’Moroccan Journal of Pure and Applied 

Analysis’’  Committee to publish the proceedings of the JANO 2018 conference. 

The papers selected by your commitees and sent to MJPAA will follow the usual procedure of 

selection by our editorial board. 

The number of papers published should not exceed 15. 

Thank you for choosing ‘’MJPAA’’ 

A.Benkirane (MJPAA) 


